
Subject: therapeutic endorsement
Date: Wednesday, 26 January 2011 10:52:51 AM

Dear Sir/Madam
I believe that therapeutic endorsement should be a prerequisite for Australian
registration with a 5 year period of grace.  I am not yet endorsed myself. However I am
concerned about the fact that I am also GOC registered to work in the UK. Would
therapeutic endorsement in the UK be recognised in Australia and via versa? I believe
that therapeutic endorsement should be mutually recognised between the UK and
Australia.
Michael Schoenmaker
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